NE Newsletter Editor Report Judy Zelenski October 8, 2012

The October-November issue of the MPLA Newsletter is online at <a href="http://www.mpla.us/documents/newsletter/october2012.pdf">http://www.mpla.us/documents/newsletter/october2012.pdf</a>.

Deadline for the December-January issue is November 1. If you take photographs at the conference please send them to me for possible inclusion in this conference wrap-up issue. I plan to feature the 2012-13 board in this issue as well and will be asking for brief write-ups soon.

Thank you for all your submissions and photos!

Judy

Judy Zelenski MPLA Newsletter Editor editor@mpla.us